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October 28th, 1932

The Principal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am informed by Dean Laird that the constitu­
tion of the Teachers’ Training Committee is statutory 
and that I am not a member but only the secretary.
Dean Laird’s reports are always carefully typed, the duties 
of the secretary are extremely small and such duties might 
well, I think, be undertaken by one of the members of the 
Committee. If I felt that I could be of any real assistance 
to the Committee I should be very willing to remain as 
secretary but I do not so feel and unless you have any 
objection I should like to tender my resignation.

Since

Yours sincerely,

V. M
Registrar
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